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Orewa North Primary School  

Newsletter 

Be the reason someone smiles. 

Arohanui.. 

Katherine Pascoe - Principal 

Kia ora koutou, 

Welcome to our new student Alicia. 

Thank you  

To our lovely Ladies from Kensington 
for working with some of our students 
in the gardens around school. 

 

 

 

 

Rocket Balloon Cars 

Last Wednesday Area 15 had a Rocket 

Balloon Car Race Day where they 

raced the cars they designed and 

made themselves as part of their 

inquiry on 'Forces'. After trials and last 

minute modifications were made, the 

racers were off!  The cars performed 

well, some exceeding expectations and 

others experiencing 

technical difficulties at the starting line. 

Congratulations to Cassius who won 

both the fastest car and the car that 

travelled the longest distance - 10.2 

metres!   

Parking and U Turns  

We ask that you please be mindful 

and respectful of pedestrians and 

other road users at drop off and pick 

up times. We are still seeing drivers 

using mobile phones and performing 

dangerous U-turns. We also ask that 

you do not park in front of the 

emergency exit  gates.  Lets keep our 

kids safe. 

 

New class room 

We were delighted today to have one 

of our new classes, Area 18, open for 

the children to begin their learning in. 

Well done to Mrs Phillips and her 

children for getting everything all set 

up and shifted from Area 8. Thank 

you Mr. Mogg for putting all the 

furniture together. 
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  If you can dream it you can do it. 

Tae Kwondo 

Active Taekwondo' in Orewa 

North School Hall Tuesday and 

Thursday evenings in Term 2 at 

6pm from age 6+.  Come and 

check us out or contact Master 

Avin for further information - 

activetaekwondonz@gmail.com 

Notices 

Looking for a homestay!!!!  

For a mum and son for 4 weeks - they would love a 
homestay where there are school age kids to make 
friends with David (year 4). Mum speaks very little Eng-
lish but is aa keen cook!  

Sickness  

If your child is sick please do not send them to 

school. Children should stay home from school for 

at least 48 hours after the last time they vomit or 

have diarrhoea, if they have stomach flu, and 24 

hours if they have had a Gastro bug. 

mailto:activetaekwondonz@gmail.com


These days, almost all of our families are affected by cancer in one way or another. If you would like to sign a petition calling for 
#bettercancercareforallNZers, please click here https://www.parliament.nz/en/petitions/sign/PET_87829 or pop into the office and 
sign the paper copy.  
 
The petition requests the creation of a non-political national cancer agency to address NZs cancer survival rates (which are lower than 
Australia and the UK) and have responsibility for prevention, early detection, treatment and survivorship. The agency would set clear 
targets which the DHBs and government are accountable for, and report outcomes to the public.  
 
This petition was created by Blair Vining, 38, and his family from Southland. He has terminal bowel cancer and whilst it is too late for 
him, he is devoting his last months to try and improve cancer care for others.  Read more about Blair on Facebook Blair Vinings Epic 
Journey, and sign and share online. 
 
It takes just 30seconds to add your name to this petition.  Please sign today!  Many thanks.  
http://bit.ly/30Gpwit  

https://www.parliament.nz/en/petitions/sign/PET_87829
http://bit.ly/30Gpwit


Creative Dance Family 
Dance Time 

Saturday 29th of June 10am 

Orewa Community Hall 
$15 for two people 

$5 per extra person 

 

Join us for 45 minutes of simple, fun dance 
moves for the whole family to enjoy. 

(Family includes anyone you consider 
family) 

 

Please book your spot by emailing names 
of all attending and children’s ages 

to creativedanceorewa@gmail.com  

or phone 021 1193449  Internet Banking S 
Elmsly T/A Creative Dance                                            

 ASB 123046 0288410 00 The Orewa College Year 8 Team 1 Netball 
Team are organising a fundraiser to take them to the 

big AIMS Tournament in Tauranga in September 
where they will compete with other top teams from 

schools across the country- Join us for a Fun Netball 
School Holiday programme on 8th and 9th July for 

year 3-6 primary age kids (suitable for all - no 
experience needed).  

mailto:creativedanceorewa@gmail.com


Kelly Club won't be running a holiday programme at Orewa North, but we do have Holiday Programmes open at Orewa, Silverdale, Red 
Beach and Stanmore Bay.  We are doing trip days to Extreme Edge Rock Climbing and the Movies to see Toy Story 4!!  We also have 
many more fun activities planned like a mid-winter Christmas Party and much, much more!!  To find out more or to book, please go 
to www.kellyclub.co.nz  

http://www.kellyclub.co.nz/



